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ISSUE: HEALTH 

“While I am delighted that the measles outbreak in Borough Park and Williamsburg has been

contained, we cannot allow ourselves to be lulled into a false sense of security. This disease

can quickly and easily be transmitted again. 

Now is the time to be proactive and ensure that anyone who still has not been immunized

gets the proper vaccinations. Those who remain unvaccinated continue to pose a great

health risk to their family, friends, co-workers, and neighbors.

Measles, mumps and rubella are very preventable diseases. If you have questions or concerns

about immunizations, please contact my office at 718-253-2015 for assistance.”
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